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							April 13th 1939




Mr. J. O’Connor,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Connor,
	I rang you up today at Wimbledon 4257 quite forgetting
that you had told me you were leaving that firm.  How are you
getting along with those people whose names I sent you?  I should
like to go down and see you some evening as soon as possible,
so that we can have a talk about the matter.  I hope that you
were successful in getting in touch with some good workers.

			All the best.
					Yours sincerely,



					Organising Secretary of the
					Anti-Partition of Ireland League.



